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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 

September 27, 2019 OPCC 2018-14638 
 RR 19-02 
 

Review on the Record into the Ordered Investigation against  

Constable Marty Steen of the Victoria Police Department 

 

Victoria - The Office of the Police Complaint Commissioner wishes to advise the media that the 

Review on the Record into the disciplinary decision involving Constable Marty Steen of the 

Victoria Police Department will commence on October 8, 2019.  

 

The Review on the Record is scheduled to convene on October 8, 2019, at the Robson Square 

Courthouse, Room #109 at 11:00 a.m., in Vancouver, BC.  

 

Details may be found on the Decisions-Reviews on the Record page of the OPCC’s webpage, 

located at www.opcc.bc.ca. 
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Media Contact: Andrea Spindler, Deputy Police Complaint Commissioner  

 1-250-356-7458 
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